

The President of the Board of Directors Loutradis Dimitris

Professor, Director of 1st Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology School of Medicine National and Kapodistrian University of Athens



## **Happy New Year**

## Dear colleagues!

The New Year 2018 is present now and since every coming year grow to be an opportunity for a new bright start, let me wish the most precious for you.

Be happy

Be wiser

Be healthy

Be with people who you love and they love you

I wish 2018 to be the Year of peace, wealth and joy and beyond these as a President of HSOG, I wish the 2018 to be the year of opportunities, great achievements and efforts for quality in education which will bring about a society that merits individual excellence.

## Correspondence

Loutradis Dimitris, 1st Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology, National and Kapodistrian University of Athens, Alexandra Hospital, 80 Vasilissis Sofias Avenue, GR 115 28, Athens, Greece, E - mail: adeptobgyn@yahoo.gr